
ADVISORY NOTICE 

Following the advice of the                     

Irish health authorities                                    

it is not possible to continue with  

public Sunday or Weekday Masses                          

in the Archdiocese of Dublin                                

until further notice. 

 

Mass will be broadcast daily               

via the Pro-Cathedral webcam, 

www.procathedral.ie                                                 

at 10.30 a.m. Monday to Friday          

and 11.00 a.m. on Sundays.  
 

 
The Parish Office will also be                   

closed until further notice. 

SAINT MARY’S PRO-CATHEDRAL 

83 Marlborough Street, Dublin D01 TX49 


